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REPORT FOR ACTION 

2019 Rate Supported Budgets – Solid Waste 
Management Services and Recommended 2019 Solid 
Waste Rates and Fees 
Date: January 21, 2019 
To: Budget Committee 
From: General Manager, Solid Waste Management Services and Chief Financial 
Officer and Treasurer 
Wards: All 

SUMMARY 

This is to advise that the "2019 Rate Supported Budgets – Solid Waste Management 
Services and Recommended 2019 Solid Waste Rates and Fees" report will be on the 
agenda for the Budget Committee meeting of February 4, 2019.  

CONTACT 

Josie La Vita, Executive Director, Financial Planning, Telephone: 416-397-4229, 
Fax: 416-397-4465, Email: Josie.Lavita@toronto.ca 

Vincent Sferrazza, Director, Policy, Planning & Support, Solid Waste Management 
Services, Telephone: 416-392-9095, Fax: 416-392-4754, Email: 
Vincent.Sferrazza@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Matt Keliher  
General Manager  
Solid Waste Management Services 
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